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Senior Tribunal Officer, CNSC Registry DATE: December 10, 2024
Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission

280 Slater St. PO Box 1046, Station B

Ottawa ON K1P 559

Email; interventions@cnsc-ccsn.ge.ca

Senior Tribunal Officer:

I would like to provide a written intervention for the upcoming hearing on January 30, 2025, regarding
Cameco’s application to revoke the current CNSC licence and release the remaining Beaverlodge
properties to the provincial Institutional Control Program.

| am a Uranium City community member and local business owner. | have lived in Uranium City for more
than 25 years and have been providing contracting services for Cameco since the late 1990’s. | have
worked very closely over the years with Cameco to complete various remediation projects like the Zora
Creek Flow Path reconstruction, installation of stainless-steel shaft caps, crown pillar remediation, site
clean-up and much more. As such, | am very familiar with the decommissioned Beaverlodge properties
and Cameco’s commitment to the safety of people and protection of the environment. Based on my
experience, Cameco responds to concerns and values local knowledgeand incorporates it into their
decision-making process for remediation activities.

Over the years | have seen Cameco’s actions and management practices associated with the
decommissioned Beaverlodge properties. | am in support of Cameco’s request because | am
confidentthey have successfully met their performance objectives and the properties pose minimal risk
to people practicing traditional activities.

Thank youfer providing the opportunity to intervene in this matter,

Kevin Lewandoski

Owner, Uranium City Contracting Ltd
PO Box 37

Uranium City, Saskatchewan
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